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The Howard County Public School System respects employee rights and is committed to providing 

uniform and equitable treatment with regard to overtime work for non-exempt employees. The 

procedures included in this circular are designed to ensure schools and offices are in compliance 

with applicable laws and regulations regarding overtime work, and eligible employees are provided 

opportunities to work overtime hours. 

 

It is important to note that completion of the “Authorization for Non-exempt Employee Use of 

Overtime” form is mandatory, and authorized supervisors must approve all overtime in advance. 

Directors, Principals and Supervisors should pay particular attention to the procedure limiting the 

amount of overtime pay that can be earned by an individual employee. 

 

Thank you for your attention to the attached procedures. If you have any questions regarding the 

information in this circular, please contact the Office of the Chief Human Resources and 

Professional Development Officer at 410-313-6698. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


